
DAFFODIL DAY MUFTI DAY 

FUNDRAISER 
Kia ora koutou 

 

 

Our school will be holding a mufti day fundraiser on Friday 28 August 2020 where children 

are encouraged to wear anything yellow to support the Cancer Society. Our school 

participates in Daffodil day each year in some way. 

Each child is asked to pay $2.00 for the “privilege” of wearing mufti on the day. 

Children can wear anything with a splash of yellow in it, eg a hair tie, hair bow, tee shirt, 

socks, shoes. If they don’t have anything yellow to wear that is okay, they can still 

participate in the mufti day. 

The money will be collected in class by their class teacher. 

 

Ngaa mihi nui 

Kevin Johnson 

Tumuaki/Principal 



 


